
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
MAY 
Thursday 1  - School closed -  elections 
Monday 5  - May Day - School closed 
Wednesday 7 - School Photographs 
    (Nursery, Reception & Yr.6) 
Monday 12-16 - SATs week 
Wednesday 14 - 7.00 p.m.First Holy  
    Communion meeting -  Lady 
    Chapel 
Monday 19-23 - Multi–cultural week 
Monday 19  - Music Day in school - Andy 
    Warn, Indian Music 
Thursday 22 - Whole school mass - Church 
Friday 23  - 9.05 am Reception Assembly 
    School closes - Half Term 
 

JUNE 
Monday 2  - School re-opens 
Thursday 12 - School Council visit to  
    House of Commons 
Saturday 14  - First Holy Communion 

I ______________________________________ the parent of __________________________________ 
 

have received the May Newsletter.                    Signed ________________________________________ 
 
Answer to the Quiz question is: ___________________________________________________________ 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 SPONSORED BOUNCE 
Congratulations, you have raised to date £1155.00 
from the Sponsored Bounce.  Well done. 
  
 
 

LENTON APPEAL - FATHER HUDSON  
SOCIETY 
We have also raised, so far,  £300 for the Father  
Hudson Society Appeal by collecting  small change 
in their boxes.  If you have still not sent in your 
sponsor money or boxes please do so by half term.       
Thank you. 

ST GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOLST GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOLST GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOLST GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL    

 
 

“LOVING & LEARNING” 
 

MAY 2008 NEWSLETTER 

 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2006 
Many thanks for the `Active Kids` vouchers, offer 
closes Wednesday 4 June. 
Please keep them coming the more we  
receive the more equipment we can have. 

HAPPY FAMILIES 
Unfortunately due to the lack of  response Happy 
Families will not be running their summer club  
during the six weeks holiday. 

QUIZ QUESTION 
Which four-sided shape has equal sides 
and equal angles? 

WEATHER 
Please remember to send your child with a water-
proof coat during this very changeable weather  
especially if they are swimming.  Don’t forget to 
bring in your sun cream and sun  hats 
should the weather improve. 
 

FAREWELL 
Mrs Smith will be leaving us at the end of this half 
term to await the arrival of her new baby. 
 
Mrs Dighton will be covering Mrs Smith’s leave of 
absence until her return in October. 
 
Our best wishes to Mrs Smith and family and we 
look forward to meeting the new addition. 
 
 

MR COX’S JOKE CORNER 
What has 3 tails, 12 legs and can’t see? 
 

(Three blind mice!) 


